
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 27 Tuesday 28 Wednesday 29 Thursday 30 Friday 31 

 Dinner Menu 

week 1 

 Y5 Bikeright 

 3.15 pm 

Community 

Café  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Disney Stars  

 3.15 - 4.15 

PFA Board 

Games club - 

last one 

 8.15 am Innov8 

Team Meeting 

 Y5 Bikeright 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

KS2 Netball Club- 

last one 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R, 

Y1, Y2 

Performing Arts 

Club - last one 

with a  

performance for 

parents at 4pm 

 8.15 am Eco Warrior 

Meeting 

 Y5 Bikeright 

 Y3 World Museum  Trip 

  Y4 Residential to 

Tattenhall 

  3.15 - 4.15 pm Choir  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R,1,2 

Foot Golf Club - last one 

 6 pm Y5 PAN 

performance at the Parr 

Hall 

 Egg raffle ticket 

sales during 

registration 

 Y5 Bikeright 

 2.50 pm Y3 Class 

Assembly 

 NO running club 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6  

Crochet Club - last 

one 

 5.30 pm Emotion 

Coaching Parent 

Workshop in school 

 PFA Break the 

Rules Day 

 Y5 Bikeright 

 Y4 Residential 

returns from 

Tattenhall 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

KS2 Tennis 

Club - last one 

Community Café Monday 27 March 3.15 pm 

We will be holding our next Community Café on 

Monday 27 March from 3.15 pm, run by our school’s 

Wellbeing and Happiness Teams.  Tea, coffee, juice 

and cakes will be provided, so why not come along to 

join us and get to know other people 

in our school community.   We hope 

the café will offer a time to relax, 

have a break and socialise.   

 

Following the café, there will be an 

optional relaxation session lasting 10 - 15 minutes for 

adults and children.  It will be led by Amanda Bedford, 

a parent, member of the Wellbeing Team and with 

experience in child mental health.    

 

Warrington Borough Council have created a Schools 

Link Mental Health Team and our link practitioner, 

Karen Hennis, will be attending the café with her 

manager to mingle and chat about the mental health 

support they can give schools. 

Value of the half term:        Honesty
Emotion Coaching Workshop - Thursday  

Mrs Parkinson is holding an Emotion 

Coaching parent workshop on Thursday 30 

March at 5.30 pm.  The session looks at 

how we can help our children be more 

aware of their emotions and to manage their 

own feelings.  In turn, Emotion Coaching 

can equip adults with the skills to respond 

more consistently to children’s behaviour, 

feel more in control during incidents and 

create a more positive relationship with the 

child.  It can also help adults regulate their 

emotions. 

 

If you would like to attend this workshop, it 

will start at 5.30 pm in school.  It would be 

great if you could let us know if you are 

coming along to make sure we have enough 

space and resources available (thank you to 

everyone who has let us know so far). 



  Hot Chocolate and Cake 

This week’s winners are:  

 

Reception  Lottie M-C  

Year 1  Charlotte D 

Year 2  Jessica H 

Year 3  Lauren H 

Year 4  Heidi E 

Year 5  Mia H 

Year 6  Jenson R 

 

Menu Changes from Monday 27 March 

From Monday, there will be an amended menu 

with a reduction of options on a few days, this is 

due to ongoing food shortages and supply 

issues.  The amended menus can be viewed at 

the end of the newsletter and online. 

 

Mindfulness in Schools Project 

Last Wednesday, it was the funeral of Brianna 

Ghey from Birchwood High School.   Brianna’s 

mum asked for donations at her funeral, and 

Birchwood High School are fundraising in 

school alongside this, for the Mindfulness in 

Schools Project. She would like to use the 

money collected to train a member of staff in as 

many Warrington schools as possible in 

mindfulness practices so as Brianna’s legacy 

can have a lasting impact on the young people 

of Warrington.  The link for donations is as 

follows:  

https://briannaghey.muchloved.com/?fbclid=IwA

R1X47GhFpIGgBL_Pe3u10MrRICQD-

WfxkZTnpXNYMe5SGJwBRz2YvrHRl4 

 

No Nuts Please 

Please could we 

ask that you do 

not send in any 

snacks or 

packed lunch 

items that 

contain nuts. We 

do have children 

who have nut allergies and we would like to 

minimise the risk to them. This includes peanut 

butter, snack bars and mixed dried fruit/nut 

mixes … including Nutella B-ready or other 

hazelnut chocolate fillings. Thank you for your 

support.  

Picture News 

The Picture News topic is 
 

 ‘How do communities support each other in 

difficult times?’ 

Schools in parts of Turkey and Syria have been 

reopening in the weeks since devastating 

earthquakes hit, many in the form of makeshift 

tents.  Teachers in the affected areas are 

making certain children’s education continues, 

despite the difficult circumstances.  Many 

school buildings were affected in the 

earthquakes at the start of February, leading to 

all educational institutions nationwide being 

closed for over two weeks.  Although many 

learning centres have since reopened, lessons 

have also had to continue in tent schools, set 

up by volunteers and authorities in the worst 

affected areas.  Many volunteer teachers and 

members of local communities turned some of 

the tents they had set up into schools.  To do 

this, they had limited resources and used desks 

and chairs salvaged from destroyed buildings. 

 

Things to talk about at home: 

* Share your knowledge and understanding 

of last month’s earthquakes in Turkey and 

Syria 

* Talk about how difficult it may have been 

for the affected communities there. 

* Thinking about your own community, how 

do you work together - especially when 

things are hard? 

 

After School KS2 Running Club Cancelled 

Mr Savage is not available for Running Club 

next week and we have had to cancel it.  

Refunds have been processed. 

https://briannaghey.muchloved.com/?fbclid=IwAR1X47GhFpIGgBL_Pe3u10MrRICQD-WfxkZTnpXNYMe5SGJwBRz2YvrHRl4
https://briannaghey.muchloved.com/?fbclid=IwAR1X47GhFpIGgBL_Pe3u10MrRICQD-WfxkZTnpXNYMe5SGJwBRz2YvrHRl4
https://briannaghey.muchloved.com/?fbclid=IwAR1X47GhFpIGgBL_Pe3u10MrRICQD-WfxkZTnpXNYMe5SGJwBRz2YvrHRl4


 Break the Rules Day   

We are very pleased to announce the 

options for breaking the rules next Friday 

(31 March).   

 

If your child would like to wear non uniform 

for that day, there will be a cost of £1, for 

any of the other rules that are broken, 

there is a cost of 20p each.  To make it 

easier for you and to help the PFA track 

the most popular options to potentially use 

at another event, we will be sending home 

a ‘Breaking the rules payment sheet’ with 

your child today.  Don’t worry if you 

haven’t got one, you can always just jot 

the information onto a piece of paper. 

 

As always, money can easily get lost in 

school so please could you send in any 

money in a clearly named, sealed 

envelope,  

 

Colour Run: unfortunately, we only had 1 parent come forward to offer help at this event and it isn ’t feasible to 

go ahead with this. 

 

Summer Fair:  This year we will hold our Summer Fair after school on Thursday 22 June.  More details will be 

sent out shortly with dates for the bottle and chocolate non-uniform days.  The PFA will also be attending the 

Penketh Carnival and the Great Sankey Fun Day. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Kelly, PFA Chair (contact details: kellyhpfa@gmail.com) 



 Community Pages 
 

Warrington Youth Zone 

Warrington Youth Zone (WYZ) are starting a Mandarin Chinese language course at the 

Youth Zone on Sunday evening 23 April 5:30-6:30pm for young people 8 years plus.  It 

is being run by the Chinese Mulan – the local Chinese Charity with whom they have a 

wonderful partnership.  Its now available to book on Warrington Youth Zone Website.  

 

Jireh Church Easter Holiday Club 

 



 

 



 

 


